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21st June 2024 (34)

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are well and enjoying the sunshine! 
 
Sports Week 
 
Thank you to Miss Boothby and Miss Kilkenny for arranging a fantastic sports week. The children have 
been involved in a variety of different activities, which have included: hockey, skipping, dance, athletics, 
bouncy obstacle course, football and much more!  
 
The children have had a great time, especially at lunchtime when they were able to go on the huge 
bouncy obstacle course! 
 

  
Next week, each year group will have their own sports days. Please make sure you send your children to 
school with sun cream already applied, a hat and a water bottle, as it is going to be very hot. 
 
Whole School Assembly 
 
Today we held our whole school assembly on the field, which the children really enjoyed. 
 
The big question today was ‘What makes a good friend?’ The assembly was also linked to singer, Taylor 
Swift, as she starts her worldwide tour. The children learnt that a superfan had made hundreds of Taylor 
Swift inspired friendship bracelets, which she has donated to people in care homes. She came up with 
the idea after making a handmade bracelet and seeing how happy it made her 92-year-old 
grandmother. 
 
All the children could think of qualities that would make a good friend, including: listening, smiling, 
helping, using kind words, sharing and including others. 
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The children were able to link today’s assembly to ‘Individual Liberty’ as our words and actions can have 
both positive and negative impacts on others. The children know they all have the power to make 
choices that help our friends feel valued. 
 
Congratulations 4KR and Eversley Parliament 
 
The children in 4KR designed some great posters to highlight how we 
all need to work together to improve the air we breathe, while helping 
to save the planet at the same time. The children used their ideas of 
anti-idling, walking to school and car sharing to create their amazing 
banners, which will be placed around the school, as a reminder for 
everyone! 
 
Congratulations to our Eversley Parliament who have worked hard 
over the last three years to achieve the TfL Stars Gold Award! 
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5A Show N Tell 
 
Ms Williams and Class 5A enjoyed a wonderful show n tell when Louis brought in his horses today! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Williams 
Headteacher 
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Forest School News 
 
A busy week at forest school, the week started with the Woodpeckers, we celebrated their last session 
by roasting marshmallows. The children were as good as gold respecting the rules we have around the 
fire. Thank you Woodpeckers you have been a blast! 

Thank you also to the Reception team with all your support. 

Year 2 had a busy time pond dipping, we found newts, a water beetle and many many pond skaters. We 
were also granted a view of the beautiful dancing of the damselflies over the pond. Thank you Year 2 
team for your support this week. 
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Forest School News contd… 

Lastly but not least, the year 4 went time travelling back to the Viking era. But before we could get going 
we had to work out where in history The Vikings did their thing! We set up a timeline and we could all 
see that a lot had happened between now and the Vikings. 

We were now ready to go so we divided the classes into groups of traders and Vikings, the Vikings got 
busy building a pretend long boat and started rowing to the traders, who were selling spices at the 
market in Persia. (Fun fact this is where the Swedish Vikings went).  

Once the Vikings had bought saffron, cardamom, cinnamon, turmeric and cumin seeds we invited our 
new friend to come with us back to our land.  

The children were good sports and got really into it. 

Thanks team year 4. 

Anna Reekie - Forest school   

 

Our value for the month of June is 

Generosity 

 

 
One of the areas the school is working hard to improve is the attendance of children at Eversley Primary School. 
The United Nation Convention on the rights of the child entitles them to a Right to Education (Article 28). If the 

attendance drops below 95%, this could potentially affect any future Ofsted judgement, as well as children missing 
vital learning which reduces their chances of success.  Please help us to continue the upward trend by ensuring 

your child comes to school every day and on time. 
 

The overall school attendance to date is 95.66% 
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Instagram 
 

Please follow our early years instagram page @eversley.early.years 

The Early Years Team 

 

 

 
We would like to wish   

 

Mario (Kingfisher) and Christian (3C) 
 

 a very Happy Birthday and thank you for making a donation to your class 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

House Point Winners this week are … 
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Congratulations to this week’s Superstars  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars 
1EM Dariel 4KR Sophia A 

1M Rik 4SE Oscar 

2G Demir 5A Louie 

2N Emilio 5BH James 

2PS Leo G 6B Phoenix 

3P Anna 6L Larissa 
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Date Time Event 
Monday 24th June **NEW DATE** EPSA Happy Bags Collection (drop off at either gate) 

Monday 24th June 9.15am - 11.45am Years 1 & 2 Sports Day 

Monday 24th June 1pm-3.00pm Reception Sports Day 

Monday 24th June   Year 3 Trip to Celtic Harmony 

Tuesday 25th June 9.15am-11.45am Years 5 & 6 Sports Day 

Wednesday 26th June 9.15am - 11.45am Years 3 & 4 Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June After School Art Gallery Viewing (Junior Hall) 

Tuesday 2nd July   Reception Performance to Parents 

Thursday 4th July School Closed General Election 

Friday 5th July   Years 4 & 5 First Aid Training 

Monday 8th July 6.00pm Year 6 Production to Parents (Cast 1) 

Tuesday 9th July   Year 2 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo 

Wednesday 10th July 6.00pm Year 6 Production to Parents (Cast 2) 

Thursday 11th July   Year 5 Trip to the Southbank Centre 

Thursday 11th & Friday 12th July   Year 4 Residential Trip to Phasels Wood Activity Centre 

Friday 12th July - Save The Date 5.30pm Year 6 Leavers Party - Full Info to Follow 

Sunday 14th July 12 noon - 4.00pm EPSA Bounce Mania Summer Fete 

Monday 15th July   Reception Trip to Sealife London Aquarium 

Monday 15th July 6.30pm New Reception Parents Welcome Meeting 

Tuesday 16th July   Year 1 Trip to Aldenham Country Park & Farm 

Wednesday 24th July 1.30pm Break up for Summer Holidays 
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